

The Administrator
Oban Common Good Fund
Argyll & Bute Council
Kilmory
Lochgilphead
PA31 8RT

15th May 2018

Reference: Port of Oban Cruise Group - Yellow Badge Tour Guide Training

Dear sir/madam,

On behalf of the Port of Oban Cruise Group I would like to thank you for your financial support with the above initiative. Your contribution enabled the group to facilitate the cost of training in conjunction with The Scottish Tour Guides Association.

All twelve guides gained Scottish Tour Guides Association - Yellow Badge status, and this will enable them to undertake tours in and around Oban. As a group we can now provide bespoke tours for our many visitors. All profits generated from this group will be invested in future marketing of the Oban.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Spence

Treasurer - Port of Oban Cruise Group